
Alternate Chair Report  

Spring Committee meeting 

May 14th 2022 

 

Hello NIA, 

We had our first GSR session on Zoom on May 4th. It was well attended and I there was a lot of questions 

and a lot of information discussed. Thanks to all who came, and thanks to my fellow officers/Area 

Committee members/past delegates who came to support and help us. I will be planning another one 

for July.  

Here are the planning meetings that I have attended so far this year; 

1/18-District 21 district meeting 

1/21 D22 and D23 Spring Conference planning meeting 

1/30 BB 2022 Conference planning 

2/13 BB 2022 Conference planning 

2/20 Spring Conference planning meeting 

3/3 Hyatt visit to go over Spring Conference contract 

3/6 BB 2022 Conference Planning 

3/20 Spring Conference Planning 

4/2 State Conference Planning 

4/10 Spring Conference Planning 

5/1 Big Book Conference Planning 

In service, 

Dawn B. 

NIA 20 Alternate Chair 

 

 

 


